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January, 2025 Meeting and Dinner 
Thursday, January 9th  

Prescott Centennial Center 
1989 Clubhouse Drive, Prescott, AZ 

5:00PM - Doors Open for Social Hour 
6:00 PM - Business Meeting 
6:15 PM - Dinner  
7:00 PM- Speaker Presentation 
                                      MENU 

Mixed Green Salad 
Caesar Salad 

Fettuccine Alfredo 
Chicken Parmesan 
Roasted Vegetables 

Garlic Bread 
Chef’s Choice Dessert 

                     

 

After Dinner Program 
 

                “Doc Holliday in Prescott” 
                 Presenter: Brad Courtney 
The Whiskey Row historian, Brad Courtney, will tell 
us about Doc Holliday’s sojourn in Prescott, his 
relationship with Wyatt Earp and also his paramour 
“Big Nose Kate”. More information about the only 
two known and documented photos of the famous 
dentist will also be revealed. Doc’s time in Prescott 
was his crossroads period. 
Bradley G. Courtney is an extensively published 
historian and author of several books. Brad, a 
former teacher who taught in Phoenix and on the 
Navajo Indian Reservation, was also a Colorado 
River guide. He holds a master’s degree in history 
from California State University. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
     
 

 
 
 
 
 

Reservation Information-Check must be mailed by Thurs. January 2, 2025 
 

                              Please do not arrive before 5:00 PM.  Please wear your badge. Thanks! 
                 Pick up a combined Dinner Ticket and Raffle Ticket as you enter-please bring small bills !! 

                Mail the form below in the enclosed envelope (no later than Thurs. January 2, 2025) with a check. 
                             PAYABLE TO “WESTERNERS” to PO Box 11086, Prescott, AZ 86304-1086. 

 

**2025 Dinner Pricing. -- Payment in advance with a reservation is $33** 
Walk-ins with no reservation will be charged $38 -- if a dinner is available.  

 

For reservation changes, please call Bob Harner @ 602-616-5825.  
He will try to accommodate you, but we cannot guarantee that late changes will be possible.  

 
Dinner Reservation Form for Thursday, January 9, 2025 

 

Checks should be received as soon as possible! Self-addressed envelope enclosed. 
 

        ________# of Reservations @ $33 each………………………Total $: _______________ 
 

Name(s) & Guest Names: _______________________________________________________________ 
 

WESTERN ATTIRE ENCOURAGED AND APPRECIATED 
 
  
 
 
  
 

Support our local museums and help preserve our history! 

 

January, 2025 

Do you want your Roundups 
emailed? 



 

Contact Kathy Mancino at jkmancino@gmail.com or 928-362-9240 to contribute items for the ROUNDUP. 
Be sure to take a look at our Web Site at www.prescottcorral.org for up-to-date information. 

 
A Message from Our Sheriff 
 
HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

Welcome to 2025, a new and special time.  
First, thank you Sheriff Shelly for all you’ve done. In Shelly, we found an organized and effective sheriff 
with fun ideas for dismissing tables-remember fishing for your table number J She kept us on our toes. 
Her programs were carefully planned and very informative and enjoyable. She has left me big boots to fill 
as sheriff. We will not let her go quietly into the sunset, however. She will continue to write the Westerners 
articles in the Daily Courier and keep me on the straight and narrow, no small feat, believe me. With 
heartfelt thanks we say farewell to Sheriff Shelly. 
This year we are in for a few surprises.  
One winter month, we will be encouraged to dress as they did in the 1880’s, also one summer month too, so 
for those of you with special dresses and outfits this is your opportunity to wear them.  

We will go to the newly refurbished Museum of Indigenous People for dinner and a tour.  
We have some wonderful speakers lined up for you this year. We’re planning a very special Western 
History Symposium this summer focused on “The Seedy Side of Prescott”. 
We encourage you to invite family members, neighbors and friends to join us 
If you have not renewed your membership for 2025, PLEASE do it NOW! The final notice is included with 
this Roundup. 
Our February meeting should be a very interesting evening with Prescott’s own Gail Steiger-rancher, poet, 
singer, film maker, tracker and cowboy. 

NOTE: OUR JANUARY MEETING WILL BE THURSDAY, JANUARY 9TH  
Sheriff Penny 

pennyproudmorrison@gmail.com 
714-833-8852 

 
                                                                    
                                     

                                             

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prescott Corral News & Announcements 
 

 
Support our local history museums and institutions and help preserve our history! 
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